
Cindy Banaszak 

Letter of Intent – Band Booster Vice President 

 

 My name is Cindy Banaszak and I am running for the position of Vice President of the Cousino 
High School Band Boosters.  My daughter, Abby, will be a sophomore in the 2020-2021 school year.  She 
plays flute for the marching band as well as the cadet band. 

 

 As a freshman parent, I took on the role of Fundraising Chair for the Band Boosters, the role I 
currently have.  I have worked closely with all the members of the board, including the President and 
VP.  I have a good understanding of what takes place in the band and choir program and am eager to 
continue learning.  I feel I work very well with the other parents in the booster club, as well as the band 
director, Mr. Rose, to achieve the common goals for this club. 

 

 As the fundraising chair, this year I was responsible for the planning and coordinating several 
events, the biggest event being Night at the Races.  I feel this event was very successful and I had a 
wonderful team helping me.  Other than being the fundraising chair, I previously helped with many 
events in my children’s’ elementary school.  I was personally responsible for coordinating my sons’ 5th 
grade farewell party and I worked closely with many other parents and teachers to achieve many goals 
of the elementary school.  

 

 If elected, I intend to support Mr. Rose, the other members of the board, band and choir 
programs.  In supporting this group, I will assist the President in all things needed, including necessary 
equipment, registration, parent volunteers, band camp and fun activities in compliance with school 
guidelines and the annual budget. 

 

 As the Band Booster Vice President, I understand that only my best is expected in behavior, 
participation and leadership.  I will conduct myself in a manner that will positively reflect my position at 
Cousino High School. 

 

 Thank you for your consideration.   


